
Dear Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the 
House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony 
on House Bill 248. 

  
My name is Nancy Walling and I am an accountant. The reason I support House Bill 248 
is because I am person with pre-existing conditions, I have to consider all effects of any 
medical treatment before I make the best choice for me personally. My doctor does not 
tell me what I need, she tells me what my options are and the risks of having a 
treatment and the risks of not having the treatment. I choose which risk I prefer. My 
doctor has not even told me she recommends for me to get the shot because it is 
EXPERIMENTAL. Nobody has the right to tell me I must get injected with it. God gave 
me the right to decide what happens to my body. Government must protect that right. 

The Governor of OH has already over stepped what is lawful when he tyrannically 
required citizens to wear masks even after ALL OF THE SCIENCE proved they are not 
effective against respiratory viruses. We also know that those masks caused many 
assumed unintentional consequences, such as impairing children’s emotional 
development and many children became sick with other illnesses as a result of wearing 
masks.  

Consequences ALWAYS happen when government oversteps with sweeping mandates 
of any kind. When they involve the health of citizens, government MUST get out of the 
way. “My body, my choice” applies to this more than any other time that phrase has 
EVER been used. 

This shot is EXPERIMENTAL and the Nuremburg trials outlawed mandating injections 
that have not been proven safe. THIS SHOT IS NOT PROVEN SAFE. It has UNKNOWN 
consequences. Please pass a law that respects Ohio citizens sovereignty. 

 

Thank you for reading my testimony. 

 
  
Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and 
urgency of House Bill 248. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

Nancy Walling 


